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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: David Whitaker, Director, Legislative Policy Division 

Irvin Corley, Jr., Director, City Planning Commission 

FROM: Hon. Scott Benson, City Council District 3 

 

CC: Hon. Latisha Johnson, Chair, Internal Operations Standing 

Committee 

Hon. Janice Winfrey, City Clerk 

Malik Washington, Mayor’s Liaison 

VIA: Hon. Council President Mary Sheffield 

DATE: 7 March 2024 

 

RE: REAPPOINTMENT OF KEN DANIELS TO THE PLANNING 

COMMISSION 

 

I am requesting the reappointment of Ken Daniels to the Planning Commission. His 

contributions have significantly advanced our planning objectives and positively impacted 

team dynamics. 

 

Ken's professional skills and positive demeanor have been invaluable. His continued 

service is crucial for maintaining the commission's effectiveness in navigating the 

complexities of city planning. 

 

Reappointing Ken ensures the commission benefits from his expertise and collaborative 

spirit, critical for addressing Detroit's future planning challenges. His reappointment is a 

strategic step towards sustained progress in city planning. 

 

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact my office at 313-224-1198. 

 

 

SRB 
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